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6th January 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Church School Questionnaire 
 
 
As part of our ongoing self-evaluation, we would appreciate it if you could complete our Church 
School questionnaire on the reverse of this page and return it to the school office by Friday, 13th 
January 2017. 
 
The results will help us to see how you feel we are doing as a Church School. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Flack 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 Strongly 

Agree 

Agree Neither 

agree nor 

disagree 

Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 

My child is happy at school.      

Does your child feel special at school?      

Does the school offer good support for spiritual, moral, social 

and cultural development of pupils? 

     

Do you think the school leadership promotes the school as a 

church school? 

     

Does your child feel safe at school?      

My child is encouraged to work hard and do their best.      

Do you believe the school cares for people?      

Are you encouraged to get involved in the school?      

Are you informed about good behaviour and work?      

 Do you feel welcome to come into school with any concerns?      

The school communicates with me effectively about school 

events and activities. 

     

 Are you happy that the school offers good opportunities for 

collective worship? 

     

There is a good standard of behaviour at Whaplode.      

Are you content that the school has sufficient links with the local 

church? 

     

Does the local community support the school?      

Do you feel that the school makes links with the wider 

community? 

     

Does your child enjoy collective worship?      

Do you think pupils make good progress in Religious Education?      

My child is encouraged to positively contribute to the wider 

community. 

     

Is the school generous in supporting charities?      

 
 
 


